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WEST VIRGINIA-4th DISTRICT

For Immediate Release Contact: Michael Serpe
January 19, 1977 202-225-3452
Washington D.C. =--- Fourth District Congressman Nick Rahall today

announced a $328,000 grant to the Crum Public Service District.

The Farmers Home Administration has approved a $328,000 grant,
and a $275,000 loan for the construction of a water system to serve 231
residents.

The funding will be used to install 8.12 miles of line, add a
booster station, and a 150,000 gallon storage tank. The customers
are located on Route 52 in the southern section of Wayne County.

The Department of Housing and Urban Development will also add a

grant of $81,000 to the project.
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